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Office of Minister David Joanasie
Havakvingni Ministam David Joanasie
Bureau du ministre David Joanasie

November 30, 2021

Karen D. Costello

Executive Director

Nunavut Impact Review Board
PO Box 1360

Cambridge Bay, NU

XO0B 0CO

Re: Extension Request for NIRB Screening of Government of Nunavut’s “Coral
Harbour Municipal Water Licence Renewal” Project Proposal

Dear Ms. Costello,

Thank you for your letter dated November 26, 2021, requesting an extension of the
Board’s written report for the screening of the Coral Harbour Municipal Water Licence
Renewal project proposal. The Department of Community and Government Services
has reviewed the request and is granting the extension for the submission of the
Board’s report to December 3, 2021.

The Nunavut Water Board (NWB) has scheduled the technical meeting and pre-hearing
conference via teleconference on December 7 and 8, 2021. Receiving the report by
December 3 will allow NWB and the department sufficient time to review the report.

Please accept this letter as support of the extension.

Sincerely,

(MO 247

CAAN ¥dar
David Joanasie
Minister of Community and Government Services

cc.  Kyle Seeley, Deputy Minister, Community and Government Services

Page |1

P.O. Box 2410 Station 200 C. P. 2410 Succ. 200 J867-975-5023
Igaluit, Nunavut X0A 0HO Igaluit, Nunavut X0A OHO &867-975-5103



